
 

 

FAQs: Race for the Kids 2019 

Reins of Life, Inc. Voting Fundraiser 

Voting Opens: April 11th 3PM CDT              |             Voting Closes: May 3rd 8PM CDT 

 

1. What is Race for the Kids 2019? 

Race for the Kids 2019 is BACK! With the Kentucky Derby just around the corner, the Reins of Life Team, riders, and families 

wanted in on the race action. Race for the Kids of RFTK is an online voting race. The RFTK 2018 raised $13,640 last year that 

directly helped changed lives for children and adults with disabilities within out programs. Again, this year 100% of the 

proceeds go towards improving the quality of life for children and adults with disabilities through equine-assisted activities.  

2. How do I vote? 

All voting is done online through a safe and secure site called GiveGrove. Reins of Life, Inc. has worked with GiveGrove since 

the Spring 2018. Go to Reins of Life, Inc. and click on the BIG RED FLOWER to register and submit your vote -or- copy and 

paste this link into your Google Chrome or FireFox (Internet Explorer sometimes doesn’t process the GiveGrove site) ; 

https://givegrove.com/5th-annual-kentucky-derby-celebration/vote/ . 

Voting Opens: Thursday, April 11th, 2019 at 3PM CDT 

Voting Closes: Friday, May 3rd, 2019 at 8PM CDT 

GiveGrove does not distribute spam mail or sell your contact information. Based on the information you provide, Give Grove 

will text or email confirmation messages after your votes.  

3. Can I vote more than once? 

ABSOLUTELY. The more votes the better! 

4. What does the money benefit? 

100% of the proceeds of RFTK 2019 goes towards Reins of Life, Inc. programming. This fundraiser helps keep our not-for-

profit fees low for participants and families.  

5. Are my votes tax-deductible? 

Yes! After each vote you will receive a confirmation. Voting confirmations can be used as your tax-deductible receipt.  

6. What does the winning RFTK team get? 

RFTK team members get ribbons fit for Derby winners! Awards are presented at The 5th Annual Kentucky Derby Celebration 

event on May 3rd at the Blue Chip Casino, Hotel & Spa. Want to be a part of the special evening? Call to RSVP 574.232.0853 

– or – purchase tickets online for the May 3rd event:  

7. What do I get for voting? 

In addition to helping change lives of children and adults with disabilities EVERY VOTE of EVERY VOTER is entered into 

winning a Reins of Life swag basket filled with t-shirts, a magnet, and other fun goodies! 

8. What if I have questions? 

We are here for you.  Just email staff@reinsoflife.org or call 574.232.0853. 
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